WiLLIAM R. BURT
COUNSELLOR AT LAW
I8 EAST 47TH STREET BARR BUILDING
NEW YORK 17, N. Y. WASHINGTON 6,D.C.

PL 1-3030

November 7, 1956

Prof. Harold L. Scott
Robert College
Istanbul, Turkey

Dear Professor Scott:

It was pleasant to receive your letter of November
lst. My regret is that I do not have documents bearing on
the Robert family or, in particular, relating to the founding
of or association with Robert College. My childhood re-
collections consist of anecdotes associated with Pepridge
Hall at Oakdale, Long Island, New York. The building was
rather fabulous but has been torn down within the last few

years.

Needless to say, I shall enjoy visiting you upon
any return visit to Istanbul. ‘

With kindest regards, I am
Cordially yours,

L\(l‘:/uw"

William R« Burt

WRB/mc



Bogazlgl Unlversites!
Arglv ve Doklmantasyon Merkez!
Kigisel Arsivierle [stanbul'da Bilim, Koltor ve Egitim Tanhi

Scott Ailesi Koleksiyonu
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